
A Long History 
of Service

The Columbia Friendship Circle (CFC) 
has provided friendship and support to 
Columbia Theological Seminary for 75 
years. It all began in 1948, when the 
spouses of two Columbia Theological 
Seminary professors encouraged other 
Atlanta wives to contribute one dollar 
each to help the Seminary. 

Now, the CFC includes all who 
participate in the Presbyterian Women’s 
organizations throughout the synods 
of South Atlantic and Living Waters. 
Churches from other denominations are 
also welcome to join.

The CFC generously provides 
scholarships to PCUSA students who 
attend the seminary with their families 
and who demonstrate academic ability, 
financial need, and a commitment to 
serve the church upon graduation.

You can Help!
Give a gift today to the  

Columbia Friendship Circle. 

www.CTSnet.edu/about-us/ 
columbia-friendship-circle



“Just when you feel that things are 
getting tough and challenging, just 
when you feel doors are closing 
and paths are tighter, our gracious 
God opens a door so wide that I 
am left speechless and humbled. 
Words can’t express how 
happy, excited, and 
overwhelmed I am by 
this scholarship.”

Dana Abu
Ghazaleh, 
MDiv ’23
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